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CHAPTER 7
FUTURE PROGRAMME OF WORK

7.1 We have mentioned our request in paragraph 2.12 of
Chapter 2 that when the Administration has completed its
review of civil service housing benefits for local officers,
detailed proposals be forwarded to us for advice. It is
expected that we shall tender our advice on this subject
during 1988,

7.2 We have mentioned in paragraph 3.14 of Chapter 3
that we shall examine further the leave and passage
arrangements for new appointees in 1988.

7.3 In paragraph 3.20 of Chapter 3, we made reference
to a review on the civil service consultative machinery being
carried out. We shall continue our review during 1988.

7.4 In 1988, we shall continue to review the
methodclogy for pay trend surveys, to tender advice on
proposals for adjustment to the pay scales of individual
grades and for the creation of new ranks and grades. We
shall also continue to tender advice on proposed changes in
the conditions of service of non-Directorate staff in the
civil service.




